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Coda Minerals Investor Webinar – Rescheduled  
 
Coda Minerals Limited (ASX: COD, “Coda”, or “the Company”) advises that the live investor webinar 
with the Company’s CEO, Chris Stevens, has had to be rescheduled by a week due to COVID.  

The webinar will now be held on Thursday, 18th August 2022 commencing at 10am AWST / 12.00pm 
AEST. 

During the webinar, Chris Stevens will discuss latest developments at the Company’s copper 
exploration projects, including detailed commentary on exploration plans for FY23:  

• Upcoming geophysical surveys at Emmie IOCG in South Australia  
• Progress update on the Emmie Bluff Integrated Study at Elizabeth Creek  
• Drilling at Cameron River Copper-Gold Project in QLD, due to commence 23 August 2022 

Investors can register to join the webinar via the following link: 
 
https://www.bigmarker.com/read-corporate/Coda-Minerals-Investor-Webinar 
 
Investors will also have the opportunity to submit questions to Mr Stevens via the webinar platform. 
 
Please note: If you have already registered for the previous webinar date, there is no need to register 
again – your registration will remain valid for the rescheduled webinar. 
 
This announcement has been authorised for release by the Board of Coda Minerals Ltd 

Further Information: 
Chris Stevens 
Chief Executive Officer 
Coda Minerals Limited  
info@codaminerals.com  
 

Media Enquiries: 
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Read Corporate 
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